Dear AK Legislature:

I support HB 175, the bill that would join Alaska to the interstate compact for a national popular vote.

I think "one person, one vote" has a great ring to it and would like to see the United States give equal weight to each citizen's vote when we vote for presidential candidates. All of our other elections use a "one person, one vote" democratic system - shouldn't the presidency be decided in the same way?

This is not a Republican or Democrat issue - it is one of achieving equal weight for each vote, a goal that has been supported by members of both parties.

Thanks for considering my comments.

Ceal Smith Eagle River, AK 99577